
 

 

 

Adeline C. Marston School 
May Newsletter  

      
April 29, 2022  
 
Dear Marston Families, 
 
When we return from the spring break, we are officially in the home-stretch of the school year! During this 
time, we will continue to participate in engaging learning activities, enjoy the dining room, take our learning 
outside, attend field trips and extended learning opportunities, and participate in state assessments.  We kindly 
ask that you spend some time reinforcing appropriate school behavior as we strive to maintain an academic 
focus until the very last day of school.  Establishing routines around homework and bedtimes will be 
especially important.   
 
Traditionally, Marston students participate in National Walk to School Day in the first week of May and we 
will continue that event this year. We will plan to meet at the Hampton Academy parking lot around 8:00 AM 
on Wednesday, May 4. At 8:10 AM we will start our walk back to Marston. As the weather permits, we 
encourage everyone to walk or bike to school as often as possible as we close out the school year.  As a 
reminder, if your child is planning to ride their bikes to school, they should be registered with the Hampton 
Police and locked during the school day.  All Marston students should be wearing bicycle helmets!  
 
A friendly reminder that our state assessments continue during the month of May.  All students will be 
participating in Language Arts and Mathematics while our fifth grade students will also participate in their 
Science Assessment.  Teachers will be in touch regarding their specific schedules for these state-wide 
assessments. On assessment days, it is important for students to eat a good breakfast, arrive to school on time, 
and get a good night’s sleep.  Your support and your child’s attendance positively impact these benchmark 
tests.  If you have any questions regarding them, please feel free to contact your child’s teacher or one of us.  
Results will be sent home as soon as they are available.  
 
Our Read 100 Books program will conclude during the month of May.  All online book logs are due on 
Friday, May 6th.  All students who have read 100 books or more will receive a special t-shirt and will be 
honored at our school wide morning meeting on the last day of school.   Thank you to all for supporting this 
literacy initiative. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Nathan Saddler      Kathleen Hoppa 
Principal       Assistant Principal 
 
************************************************************************************************************************************* 

Upcoming Events 
NHSAS Testing this Month ~ GOTR (Tues/Thurs)  

Jump Rope Club (Tues/Thurs) ~ Get Your Math Games On! (Wed/Fri) 
 

May 1  School Principals’ Day 
May 2-6 Teacher Appreciation Week 
May 4  School Nurses’ Appreciation Day 
  Walk to School Day 
May 6  Final Read 100 Book Logs Due 
May 10 School Board Meeting, HA, 6:30 
May 11 Teacher In-Service 

  Early Dismissal for Students, 12:00 
May 13 G4 Strawbery Banke Field Trip 
May 17 PTA Meeting, HA, 7:00 
May 18 G5 Odiorne Point Field Trip 
May 26 HA to G5 Lunches 
  G5-6 Parent Info Night, HA, 6:30 
May 27 G4 Bowling Field Trip 



 

 

May 30 Memorial Day – No School 
May 31 G2-3 Step-Up Day 
  G2-3 Parent Info Night, 6:00 
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